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Public Information Meeting on March 18, 2008 

In Norwalk on Route 7 / Merritt Parkway Interchange 
Project 102-269 

 
 A Public Information Meeting regarding proposed improvements to the Route 
7 / Merritt Parkway interchange in Norwalk will be held at 7:30 p.m. on March 18, 
2008, at Norwalk City Hall, 125 East Avenue, Norwalk. The presentation by the 
Department of Transportation will be preceded by an Open House in the same 
location beginning at 6:30 p.m. 
 
 Residents, commuters and all interest individuals are encouraged to attend 
and comment on the proposed plans.  
 
 The plans may be viewed at Norwalk City Hall or at Department of 
Transportation headquarters, 2800 Berlin Turnpike, Newington 
 
 Questions or comments may be directed to: 

Mr. Thomas A. Harley 
Manager of Consultant Design 
Department of Transportation 

P.O. Box 317546 
Newington, CT 06131-7546 

thomas.harley@po.state.ct.us 
 

 In case of inclement weather, the meeting and open house will be held March 
20, 2008, in the same location. 
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